
 

 

 

 

 

 

The US/NATO proxy war in Ukraine puts the US in an escalating conflict with 

Russia, a major nuclear power.  Now, a coalition of progressive organizations 

have come together to organize this demonstration.  We join with groups 

around the world that are beginning to build big protests against this war.   

We join in demanding “no more weapons and no more money for the  

Ukraine war.” 
 

We are also seeing increasing US aggression against China, another major  

nuclear power.  As Syria recovers from the devastating earthquake, the US  

has refused to drop the sanctions against Syria and the right-wing  

government on Israel is increasing its attacks against the Palestinian people, 

Iran, Syria and has recently bombed the airport at Aleppo, which is used to 

bring aid to the Syrian earthquake victims.  
 

The US is clearly the main cause of war around the world with bases that  

surround Russia and China and foreign bases that number 20 times those  

of all other countries in the world combined. The ever-increasing military  

budget drains money that could be used for human needs instead of war.  
 

Therefore, we must build a strong antiwar movement here in the US, the  

main imperialist power in the world. We need a government to support  

human needs before the war machine. We need those countless $billions  

for health and education—not death and destruction. 
 

 After the March 18 protest, we ask you to join with UNAC to build strong  

local and regional action during the week of April 15 – 22.  

 
For more information and to get on our email list, please go to www.UNACpeace.org 
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